
 

Town of Dresden 

February 10, 2025 

A Letter of Appreciation for 

George Kapusinski 

On behalf of the Town Board of Dresden, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to 

George Kapusinski for his dedication and service in maintaining and managing our town’s 

website. For years, George has volunteered his time and expertise to ensure that our community 

has a reliable and informative online presence. 

A town website serves as a vital resource, keeping residents informed about important news, 

meetings, and events. George’s commitment to keeping it updated and functioning smoothly has 

provided an invaluable service to our town, all without expectation of recognition or reward. His 

generosity and technical skill have helped keep our community connected, and we deeply 

appreciate his efforts. 

It is often said that strong communities are built by those who give their time and talents for the 

benefit of others. George exemplifies this spirit of civic engagement, and we are truly fortunate 

to have him as a member of our town. 

George, on behalf of the Town Board of Dresden and its residents, thank you for your years of 

service. Your hard work does not go unnoticed, and we are grateful for all that you have done. 

Sincerely, 

The Dresden Town Board 

• Charles Tall, Supervisor 

• Christine Diekel, Deputy Supervisor 

• Marc Brown, Council Member 

• Marilyn Borden, Council Member 

• Allan Wilbur, Council Member 

 


